Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
September 8, 2017
Re:
New Extra Duty Positions – Coordinator & Supervisor Athletic Instructional League     
The Ryle High School basketball program proposes to begin a fall basketball instructional league for elementary and middle school students for the purposes of fund raising. To that end, two new extra duty job descriptions are submitted for approval. The “Coordinator Instructional Athletic League” will set up and run the program. The salary for this position will be the same as the published maximum permitted for the position “Basketball Intermural Director – Middle School”. Currently that maximum is $4,002.00 and would cover the minimum eight (8) week season. This salary will adjust, as all salaries adjust, whenever there is a negotiated salary increase.

The “Supervisor Instructional Athletic League” will assist the Coordinator and will supervise all games and practices. It is recommended that the supervisor be paid the same hourly rate as the “certified tutor”. That rate is currently $25.85 per hour and will adjust according to salary negotiations as well.

Human Resources recommends approved of these two extra duty positions as proposed.     
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